
Sister Magdalit Bolduc, a member of  the Community of  the Beatitudes, will again be 

offering The Hebrew Experience Part I at St. Catherine of  Siena Parish School!  

Sr. Magdalit offers this amazing class to help Catholics understand the Jewish roots of  

our Faith and to better know Jesus as a Jew.  Sr. lived in Israel for 12 years and has a 

wealth of  knowledge and stories to share.  In April, 2014, Sister Magdalit was named 

the Denver Archdiocese’s liaison for Jewish-Catholic relations.  

The Hebrew Experience-Part I 

Fee: $135 

Length: 7 Sessions 

Tues., 6:00-8:00pm 

Session Dates of  part 1:  

Sept.9, 16, 23, 30, Oct. 7, 14, 21. 

 
       Part 2 : Oct. 28 to Dec. 9 / Part 3 : Jan. 06 to Feb. 17  

To register online email  

patricia.marie30@yahoo.com 

303.870.6544 

 

    

 


